
The following Development Permits for a discretionary use, or for a permitted use with a granted 
variance, have been approved by the Development Officer in accordance with the Town of 
Canmore’s Land Use Bylaw. 
 
PL20240393 
451 Mountain Tranquility Place – Plan 2310812 Block 10 Lot 18 
Detached Dwelling – Variance approved on maximum building envelope 
 
PL20240457 
109-100 Alpine Meadows – Plan 0112017 Block 8 Lot 2 
Office 
 
PL20240462 
432 Mountain Tranquility Place – Plan 2310812 Block 28 Lot 20 
Tourist Home 
 
PL202400463 
443 Mountain Tranquility Place – Plan 2310812 Block 10 Lot 19 
Tourist Home 
 
PL20240498 
16 Grotto Place – Plan 9412110 Block 7 Lot 23 
Bed and Breakfast Renewal (1 Room) 
 
PL20240499 
711 Larch Place – Plan 7811602 Block 1 Lot 40 
Bed and Breakfast Renewal (2 Rooms) 
 
PL20240479 
135 Cougar Point Road – Plan 9011889 Block 1 Lot 35 
Bed and Breakfast Renewal (2 Rooms) 
 
PL20240492 
124 Coyote Way – Plan 8310435 Block 1 Lot 98 
Home Occupation – Class II Renewal 
 
PL20240229 
304 Bow Valley Trail (Building B) – Plan 1710847 Block 1 Lot 3 
Change of Use to Employee Housing Units (2nd Floor; Bays 3-6) 
 
PL20240470 
201 Lady MacDonald Drive – Plan 9011462 Block 1 Lot 38 
Deck Extension – Variance approved into rear setback 
 
PL20240460 
112 McNeill – Plan 9312316 Block 3 Lot 3 
Bed and Breakfast Renewal (2 Rooms) 



 
PL20240468 
1 Woodside Lane – Plan 8910896 Block/Unit 1 
Home Occupation – Class II 
 
PL20240362 
1 Silvertip Trail – Plan 9711512 Block 17 Lot 1 
Proposed Development: Accessory Use and Accessory Buildings (Accessory Nordic Spa Amenity) 
Variances Proposed: Amendment to PL20230037 approval - Changes to pool location, pool sizing, 
exterior finishing materials, and landscaping.  
Approved by the Canmore Planning Commission 
 
PL20240406 
125 15th Street – Plan 1095F Block 95 Lot 7 
Bed and Breakfast Renewal (2 Rooms) 
 
The above-mentioned permits shall not be valid until 21 days from the date the Notice of 
Decision is displayed on the property. Further information regarding these applications may be 
obtained from the Planning and Development Department. If you are looking for more 
information on the above development permits, visit canmore.ca/planning and fill in the Planning 
Inquiry Form. If you wish to appeal any of the above decisions, you must fill in a notice of appeal 
application which can be obtained from the Development Appeal Board Secretary at 
sdab@canmore.ca. 

https://www.canmore.ca/your-community/planning
mailto:sdab@canmore.ca

